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Your City News
MAYOR'S COMMUNITY MESSAGE

ANZAC DAY
I am looking forward to joining with 
the community at City of Ryde’s 
annual Anzac Day commemoration 
on Friday 25 April.
Anzac Day is one of the most solemn 
and important occasions on the 
national calendar, a day in which 
we pay respect to and remember 
those brave service men and women 
who have fought for our country, 
especially those who paid the 
ultimate price.
The Anzac legend was born on the 
beaches of the Gallipoli Peninsula 
in faraway Turkey during the dawn 
hours of April 25, 1915, as World War I 
raged throughout Europe.
On that morning, 16,000 young 
Australian and New Zealand troops 
ran headlong into unimaginable 
danger and despite a terrible toll in 
human life it showed the world the 
unbreakable spirit of two young and 
emerging nations.

It’s a spirit that still burns bright 110 
years later, through conflicts that 
have called our soldiers, sailors, and 
airmen to other faraway lands in 
defence of our cherished way of life.
Council’s service, at Anzac Park, 
West Ryde, from 9.00 – 10.00am, is 
a wonderful opportunity to honour 
them all.

THE MEN’S TABLE
City of Ryde is proudly supporting a 
Men’s Table Entrée at Club Ryde on 
Tuesday 29 April between  
6.30 – 9.00pm.
The Men’s Table, which began 
in 2011, aims to create a unique 
environment for men to share openly 
about their lives, their challenges, and 
their highs and lows with a group of 
men who they learn to know, like  
and trust.
This Entrée event is a chance to 
meet other men, learn about how 
a Table works, and where you 
can decide whether you'd like 

to be part of a local Men’s Table.  
Registration is required. For more 
details, go to: www.ryde.nsw.gov.au/
TheMensTable

PUTNEY WHARF 
I was delighted to attend the 
recent sod turning ceremony at 
Putney Wharf, marking the start of 
construction on this exciting  
$350 million residential project at the 
old Halvorsen Boatshed site on the 
banks of the Parramatta River.
This project will deliver 67 apartments 
and townhouses at one of our most 
scenic locations, furthering Council’s 
commitment to supporting essential 
housing uplift in Sydney.
Putney Wharf, which is scheduled to 
be completed by early 2027, will also 
include dining and retail precincts 
along with a 36-berth marina. It 
promises to become a fantastic new 
destination for the entire City of Ryde 
community to enjoy.

Sincerely,  
Trenton Brown – Mayor 
Email: mayor@ryde.nsw.gov.au  
Phone (via Customer Service):  
9952 8222

LIBRARY NEWS

LIBRARIES

Our Auslan Storytime sessions run in partnership with Deaf Connect, 
at a new time of 10.15am! The sessions are held fortnightly during 
school terms with our next upcoming session beginning on  
Saturday 10 May.
Auslan Storytimes are fun and interactive storytelling 
sessions tailored for deaf and hard of hearing children, 
families and carers. Bookings recommended but not 
essential. We hope you can join us!
Learn more: www.ryde.nsw.gov.au/AuslanStorytime 

AUSLAN STORYTIME AT NORTH RYDE LIBRARY

Your views and suggestions are important in shaping the City of Ryde’s 
future. We invite you to have your say on initiatives, plans and proposals 
that are open for community feedback, including:

•	 Putney Park – Regional Playground Upgrade (Closes 18 May)

•	 Meadowbank Park – Draft Plan of Management (Closes 1 June)

•	 Draft Social Strategy and Creativity Strategy 2025 – 2030 
      (Closes 8 June)

Want to find out more? 
Please visit www.ryde.nsw.gov.au/HaveYourSay or call Customer 
Service on 9952 8222 to learn more about the above project(s) and  
for information on how to have your say.

HAVE YOUR SAY

EVENTS IN OUR CITY
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